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I have been voting by mail in Oregon since the inception. It has a great track record 

and is convenient for voters. It eliminated reasons people, including me, might not 

vote -- such as getting time off work, no transportation, or dangerous (snowy/icy) 

road conditions, Oregonians need to keep Mail-In Voting. 


